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Colac Regional Saleyards -
Notice of changes to sales through April

Producers and transport operators please note, due to upcoming public holidays, 
the sheep and lamb sale has been rescheduled to Thursday 11 April 2019.

There will be no sales at the Colac Regional Saleyards on Thursday 18 April and 
Thursday 25 April due to Good Friday and Anzac Day public holidays.

55 Colac-Ballarat Road, Irrewarra

For enquiries please contact Graeme Riches, Saleyards Superintendent on 
0407 092 195.

Impounded Angus Cross Cow

Compliance Unit offi cers impounded an Angus Cross Cow on 
Sunday 31 March 2019 from Tait’s Road, Dreeite. 

If not claimed by Thursday 11 April 2019 the animal will be managed as per Section 
21 of the Impounding of Livestock Act 1994.

Claimants should contact Colac Otway Shire Council on 5232 9400.


